SEPTEMBER 23, FRIDAY

10:00 a.m. First All-University convocation, Hoch Auditorium. All students should attend.

4:30 p.m. Meeting of student counsellors of freshmen men. Place to be announced.

8:00 pm. Student receptions at various churches.

SEPTEMBER 24, SATURDAY

9:30-11:30 a.m. Late enrollments. Fee: \$2.50.

4:00 p.m. Picnic for freshmen girls and their counsellors. Union Building.

8:30 p.m. Faculty-Student reception and dance. Union Building.

SEPTEMBER 25, SUNDAY

3:30-5:30 p.m. At home to all University women, Corbin Hall.

The Advising of Students

Much time and energy are devoted to the advising of students at the University of Kansas. During Freshman Week this work is carried on by two large groups of student counsellors, trained by and under the direction of Professor Henry Werner, Men's Student Adviser, and Professor Elizabeth Meguiar, Adviser of Women. These counsellors try to help new freshmen orient themselves here by offering information concerning the University and student life in Lawrence.

In regard to academic matters, however, whether at enrollment time or later in the year, the advising is in the hands of faculty members. Advising activities center in the offices of the deans of the various schools. In the School of Engineering there is an especially selected staff member who devotes much of his time to conferences with students; in the largest school, the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, the dean has the assistance of a large corps of faculty advisers, to whom groups of students are assigned for help in enrollment and for regular consultations.

Every new student should make certain that he knows to whom to go for advice. He should not fear to come into the office of his dean when he requires help or counsel.

Concerning problems which are personal or non-academic, students should feel free to call upon the Men Student's Adviser and the Adviser of Women.